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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

22.           Oppose Jorge  Lara

Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor Horvath,

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to bring to your attention a 
concern regarding the upcoming Countywide Signature DIAlogue event. It 
has come to my attention that the number of vehicles allocated for this event 
is significantly high, leading to increased costs for taxpayers each time a Fee 
Waiver is put on the agenda.

As a taxpayer myself, I am deeply concerned about the financial burden that 
this places on our community. The excessive number of vehicles not only 
incurs unnecessary expenses, but also contributes to environmental concerns 
such as air pollution and traffic congestion.

I kindly request that you reconsider the number of vehicles allocated for the 
Countywide Signature DIAlogue event. By reducing the number of vehicles, 
we can help alleviate the financial strain on taxpayers and promote 
sustainability in our community.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker

V V Citizen
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